
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Going for Gold in Sport and Leisure  

  

 

  

Friday 19th January 2024 

Great Oaks Weekly 

Caroline Robins one of our Pathway 1 

Teachers sadly died this week. Caroline 

was passionate about sport leisure and 

widening opportunities for young 

people with special needs to participate 

in physical activities.  

Caroline was instrumental in the 

introduction of Trampolining and 

Sherborne movement at Great Oaks and 

organised training for many of our 

Pathway 1 Teachers in leading physical 

activities. She will be greatly missed by 

us all. 

This week we have been 
celebrating all the amazing 
achievements of our pupils in 
sports and leisure.  

Some of our key aims in physical 
education are for  pupils to learn 
to accept winning and losing, to 
help and support others, be part 
of a team and to get fit and have 
fun! 

With this in mind we have over 40 
different sports and lesisure 
activities for pupils to learn and 
experience in our PE lessons and 
on a Friday afternoon.  

Our older students also get to visit 
sports facilities in the community 
– everything from gyms to 
outdoor activity centres.  

 

Remembering Caroline 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Winter Olympics    

As part of our Going for Gold theme we will be 

having our own Winter Olympics next week 

Pathway 3 classes have already been practicing in 

their PE lessons, throughout next week we will 

have some whole school challenges, an Olympian 

to talk to pupils and even some real snow! Reports 

next week. 

 

 

Parent / Carer  

Coffee Morning    

Just a reminder that Great 

Oaks will be closed to pupils 

next Friday 26th January for 

Staff INSET Day.    

Wednesday 24th January 

on South (Green Lane) site 10.15am 

Rosie and Leigh from the Jigsaw Team will joining 

us It doesn’t matter which site your child attends 

you are welcome to join us  

 

   

3PP being awesome on the tone chimes! 

 

   

Arts picture of the 

week! 

 

Arts picture of the week! 

 
Working together 

 

 It was great to see year 10 and 11 Pathway 3 

pupils working with Year 7 Pathway 1 pupils this 

week. They both learnt lots from the experience 

including turn taking, patience and having fun 

together. 

 

   


